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OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CONCERN 
Consider Approval of the Revised BG-1 and Award of Contract for the Athletic Stadium & Field 
Improvements at Various Schools Phase 2 Project. 

DISCUSSION 
On June 26, 2024, the Board approved the BG-3 Construction Documents for the Athletic Stadium & 
Field Improvements at Various Schools Phase 2 Project. 

On August 7, 2024, bids for the project were received, opened, and read aloud for the above referenced 
project. Two Contractors submitted a lump sum bid. The lowest and best bid submitted, complying with 
the plans and specifications, was received from Parco Contractors Group LLC with a base bid of amount 
of $4,696,000.00 (Refer to the attached bid tabulation) 

After thorough review Ross Tarrant Architects and Brent Bohannon, Director of Facilities Management, it 
is the recommendation that the contract be awarded to Parco Contractors Group LLC with a base bid of 
amount of $4,696,000.00. 

RECOMMENDATION 
Approve the Revised BG-1 (attached) and Award of Contract for the Athletic Stadium & Field 
Improvements at Various Schools Phase 2 Project to Parco Contractors Group LLC, 2521 Ridgemar Ct. 
Louisville, KY 40299 in the base bid amount of $4,696,000.00 and hereby authorizes the Director of 
Facilities Management to execute the necessary documentation. 
 
 
 
On a motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved the Revised BG-
1 and Award of Contract for Athletic Stadium & Field Improvements at Various Schools Phase 2 Project 
to Parco Contractors Group LLC, 2521 Ridgemar Ct. Louisville, KY 40299 in the base bid amount of 
$4,696,000.00 and hereby authorized the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary 
documentation. ( , ) 
 
 
 
              
Suzanne Hundley, Board Chair    Dr. Jason Radford, Superintendent/Secretary 
  














